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Dear J&L,

In regards to the Blatnik Bridge project,
MnDOT District One was very pleased
with J&LUs skill, performance and
professionalism in completing the
needed structural steel repairs and | E - 3
electrical work on the I-535 Blatnik Blatnik Bridge Project, Duluth MN— October 2013
Bridge. This was a challenging project photo courtesy of the Minnesota Department of Transportation
due to the fracture critical nature of the
bridge which the J&L project team
respected by keeping public safety
foremost in mind while the needed
steel repairs and member strengthening
was done. With the new, enhanced LED
lighting system, the Blatnik Bridge will
continue to be a landmark structure
serving the cities of Duluth, MN and
Superior, WI for years to come.

Blatnik Bridge Lighting Ceremony, (from left) Mayor of
Duluth Don Ness, MNnDOT Commissioner of
Transportation Charlie Zelle and Owner of
J&L Steel & Electrical Services, LouAnne Berg

Sincerely,

Brian Larson

Mn/DOT D1 Resident Construction
Engineer

1123 Mesaba Ave.

Duluth, MN 55811

218-725-2775
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